
D e a r  Daemen Community ,  

 

I want to thank everyone for their patience and understanding during this unprecedented and  constantly changing 

situation.  

 

I  w a n t e d  t o  p r o v i d e an update on commencement. Due to the uncertainty of the next several months, and in the 

i n t e r e s t  o f  a l l o w i n g  e v e r y o n e  t o  p l a n  a c c o r d i n g l y ,  w e  h a v e  d e c i d e d  t o  p u s h  b a c k  o u r  2 0 2 0  c o m m e n c e m e n t  


